Dance Rehearsal Expectations

· Please understand that every dancer at Footworks has to attend a mandatory dress rehearsal in order to perform on the recital.  This helps each dancer and parent understand the order and structure of the show.  Mandatory dress rehearsals will be held on THURSDAY, MAY 16TH at Kaukauna High School.

· Please drop off your child on time!  We will not be able to wait on dancers who are late, as we need to run on time in order to stay on schedule.  Dancers should check in with the auditorium attendant and a Footworks helper will assist them to the backstage/auditorium area.

· Please look carefully at your rehearsal schedule for all your appropriate timesYour child should arrive in costume, with hair neatly secured up, and make-up complete.

· PARENTS WILL NOT BE ALLOWED IN THE AUDIENCE DURING REHEARSAL

· Dancers will be brought out to the lobby as soon as they are finished performing their last routine in their allotted time block.  Many dancers have multiple allotted time blocks.  They are allowed to go home when they are done rehearsing.

· If you dancer finishes ahead of their scheduled end time, a Footworks helper will notify you via email or text (if available).  

· Children will be FULLY supervised in the backstage/auditorium are for the entire duration of the rehearsal and recital.  The same volunteers will stay with each class during the rehearsal and the recital and remain with the class until every child is picked up on both days.  Your child’s safety in very important to us.  Please help keep all our students safe by respecting and following these rules.  

If you have any further questions regarding dress rehearsals, please contact the studio before rehearsal/recital events.  Thank you!
